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Request for Proposals 
Radio Frequency Identification System Return Shelf for Sam Garcia Library 

NFS 20-002 
 
 

A non-mandatory pre-submittal conference was held for this Request for Proposals on October 16, 
2019.  City staff in attendance included Marsha Chavez and Stephanie Van Atta.  Inquiries regarding 
this solicitation were due in writing no later than October 18, 2019. 

 
Question No. 1.  What is the requested delivery date for the return shelf? 
 
Answer:  Section A, Subsection E on Page A-9 denotes that, “All Services of the successful 
Vendor must reach full completion and shall not exceed a 60-day period after the Notice to 
Proceed has been issued by City.”  The delivery date would be preferred between 30-60 days, 
depending on the duration of time that it will take to install, set-up and train staff on its use so that 
the 60-day period can be adhered to. 
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